
From: Jesse Cottrell
To: FOIA Metra
Subject: detailed information request
Date: Wednesday, February 17, 2016 10:57:08 AM

Hello –
 
I am completing a noise survey for a new construction project near the Union Pacific Northwest Line
– McHenry.  I just wanted to verify some data with you so that I can be as accurate as possible with
the assessment.  The engines on the UPNW line are diesel, correct? How many cars and engines are
there per train to and from the McHenry station?  And what is the average train speed between
Crystal Lake and McHenry? Thank you so much for your assistance.
 
Sincerely,
 
Jesse Rose Cottrell
Dominion Due Diligence Group (D3G)
2009 Wadsworth Boulevard, Unit #260 - Lakewood, CO 80214
804.358.2020 (main) 303.980.1800 (direct) www.d3g.com
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